


Eric. He will ask the university prior to the start of classes next week to make
sure the classroom is heated appropriately.

● Secretarial Services: Chris has returned from her travels and is grateful to those
who stepped up to take minutes during her absence.

New Business:
● Jinx has tendered her resignation as Co-Director of the Curriculum Committee as

of February 1, 2023. Dave made a motion to accept the resignation. Vernelle
seconded the motion and it was carried unanimously. Jinx indicated that she will
coordinate with the new co-directors to ensure that they are oriented and that the
change-over goes smoothly.

● Brenda Kidder has indicated her willingness to serve as a Co-Director of the
Curriculum Committee. It was moved by Jinx and seconded by Dave that the
board appoint Brenda Kidder as a Co-Director of the Curriculum Committee
effective February 1, 2023. Motion carried unanimously.

● Monica Gillooly was recently appointed as a Co-Director of the Curriculum
Committee. However, some personal matters have come up to which she must
attend, so for the time being, Monica will participate only as she is able.

● Presentation to members during class at 11am on January 19, 2023 will include
Joan introducing the board members and their general tasks. She will also
address our need for volunteers for various appointed jobs as well as elected
board positions. The Historian position and Theater Coordinator are two
volunteer positions which are currently unfilled.

● We will continue to encourage class participants to wear their masks in class for
spring semester.

The next board meeting will be on February 13, 2023, at 1:00 pm, via Zoom.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:43 pm.

Submitted by Chris Duval, Secretary
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